
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Educational system in Japan & Career path  

Date：Sunday, December 10, 2023 

       １：３０pm～４：３０pm 

Venue：Inuyama City Hall, 2F, Meeting room 205  

Address：Higashihata 36, Inuyama, Inuyama city 

 

FREE EVENT   

② Let’s think about your children’s future and career path! 

  （ People with foreign backgrounds tell the stories of their experiences.） 

・Ms. Rie ARASAKI【Elementary school teacher】 

・Ms. Ten Roo【Chinese nationality, Office worker, Volunteer interpreter &. 

translation】 

・Ms. Maria KAWASAKI【Philippine nationality, Parenting experience in Japan, 

Volunteer interpreter & translation】  

 

Schedule 
 
① Educational system in Japan 

（Instructor: School Education Division） 

・How to understand “Report card” 

・Performance ranking , Evaluation criteria in Japan 

・How to study , Advice for children’s homework 

Eligibility: Parents & Guardians (Those who have elementary and 

junior high school students) & Students (Over the age 

of 4th grade in elementary school) 

Capacity：3 families per language（up to 5 people per family） 

Chinese, Tagalog, and English interpreting available 
 

Living in the different culture from your home country, you may have been concerned about 

your children’s future since you came to Japan. 

We’d like to open this information session to get rid of your anxiety as much as possible. 

Besides Japanese educational system, you can listen some experiences from foreign nationals 

for reference.  Chinese, Tagalog, and English interpreting are available. 

More information will widen the future choice of your children. 

Feel free to join us! Don’t miss it! 

Good opportunity to learn Japanese educational 

system &career path for your children for free! 

Information Session 

 

 

 

 



Eligibility 
Parents & Guardians (Those who live in Inuyama, have elementary or junior high 

school children with foreign national or background) 

Children over the age of 4th grade in elementary school（3 families per language） 

Application 

deadline 

Tuesday, December 5th ,2023（※First come, first served） 

Apply to 

 

You can apply at the counter of Inuyama International Association (IIA), or by 

telephone, FAX, or E-mail.  

※Please tell us the following information ①～⑦. 

Telephone number：（0568）4８-1355 FAX：（0568）48-1356 

E-mail: iia@grace.ocn.ne.jp 

【Application form】 

① Guardian’s name 

(who attend the session) 

1 ______________________________________________________ 

2 ______________________________________________________ 

②  Children’s name 1 _____________________________________________________ 

______________________school _________________grade 

2 _____________________________________________________ 

______________________school  _________________grade 

3 _____________________________________________________ 

______________________school  _________________grade 

③  Postal code 

④ & Address 

〒 

 

④ Telephone number  

⑤ Preferred Language  Chinese  ・  Tagalog  ・  English 

⑥ Some questions to 

ask in advance 
 

⑦ What do you warry about 

your children’s education 

or their future?  

 



 


